L’'Ecole Secondaire

Oak Bay High

Nov 24, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,
For those of you who wish to connect with our daily announcements, please go to the following link:

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/

Just some reminders for the upcoming week:

Friday, Nov 24, 2023 Report Cards sent home
Monday, Nov 27,2023 PAC meeting - 7:00 pm in the cafeteria (see info below)
Wednesday, November 28th to Oak Bay is hosting Senior Boys AAA Provincial Championships

Saturday, Dec 3rd

Learning Updates (Report Cards)

This reporting period, Learning Updates will be available two ways — a hard copy will go home with your
child today and report cards will be uploaded into CSL, a digital service developed by the Greater Victoria
School District, to facilitate both reporting on the Core Competencies and uploading/storing of report
cards.

Accessing Parent Connect:

Parents and guardians can view their child’s report card through the Parent Connect. You can find this
account sign in here: https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/ldentity/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F

Follow the prompts to either log in or create an account. Once you have access, click on the left icon
“Assessment History”. This will bring you to the assessment page, where you will be able to see at least
two or three icons.

One icon is the report on Core Competencies, which will be uploaded in early December. The other icon
is your child’s report card. There may be a third icon, which is Grad Status.


https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Identity/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F

Another route to access report cards is to have your child log-in to their Student Connect and click on
the left icon, “Assessment History”. There you will be able to see all three icons, including their report
card.

From PAC...
PAC meeting this coming Monday, November 27th at 7pm.

Join us to learn about what is going on at OBH, as well as for a presentation by guest speakers from The
Foundry. Please see below for more information.

Come a few minutes early for tea and treats. At 7pm we will start our meeting.
Naloxone training for parents
e Monday, November 27th, 7:00 pm Cafeteria

Please join us on Monday, November 27th for a hands-on Naloxone training session provided by
Victoria’s Youth Clinic, The Foundry. Nursing staff and a peer support worker will be presenting.

Naloxone is a medication which reverses the effects of opioids, including Fentanyl. It is given in instances
of opioid overdose to reverse the negative effects, including the decreased drive to breathe.

The opioid crisis affects many in our school community and this is an opportunity to learn how to
administer this life saving medication.

From the Career Center...

Are you interested in Community, Family and Child Studies? Please look at the attached Camosun
College information sheet for great opportunities to take courses in Health 111 — Indigenous Peoples
Health or ELC 170 — Working with Family & Community.

Health 111 is online and delivered in a synchronous format. This means all the students login at the
same time for its delivery.

-Health 111 is UT transferable
-Part of multiple programs at Camosun College
ELC 170 is running in person at Camosun Interurban on Friday afternoons

Please see contact Ms. Giesbrecht if you have any questions.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/14LRRc-malxjlT8ciQK0aNUK22CtCXNs4/view?usp=sharing

